
March 20,2017

Ontario Energy Board
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
2300 Yonge Street
27rh Floor
P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
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Dear Ms. Walli

Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution lnc. confirms that our customer invoices have been modified to
accommodate the OREC rebate.

lnvoices generated as of January 1,2017 have included the rebate

Yours truly,

(-

Peter Soules, CPA, CMA
Chief Financial Officer
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